
From: Joel Rubinovich [mailto:jlr@catoronto.ca] 
Sent: 1. mars 2018 13:58 
To: althingi@althingi.is 
Subject: Proposed circumcision ban

Gentl emen/Ladies:

I have read about your proposal to ban non-medical circumcisions in your country. While it is 
the right of your country to maintain its own laws, I would suggest that the proposal 
interferes with a widely accepted religious practice which most observant Jews take as 
divinely proclaimed. Surely the proposal is an attempt, directly or indirectly, to interfere with 
the religious beliefs of some of your citizens and, as such, is deserving of condemnation and 
defeat.

Yours truly,

Joel L Rubinovich CPA CA 

709-44 Jackes Ave 

Toronto ON M4T 1E5 

T - 416.944.3281 

F - 416.981.8798 

E - jlr@catoronto.ca
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